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CONTRACTORS BOARD MOURNS PASSING OF INDUSTRY ICON 
THOMAS G. LAMB 

 
 
HENDERSON and RENO, Nev. – The Nevada State Contractors Board is saddened to learn of the 

passing of Thomas “Tom” G. Lamb – a man who dedicated his career to Las Vegas’s construction 

industry.  Tom was a man of many talents and was widely known for the valuable contributions he made 

not only to the industry, but to those who had the privilege of knowing and working with him. 

 

“Our hearts go out to Tom’s family during this difficult time.  Tom was a man of great integrity, 

enthusiasm, and one of the greatest visionaries in the industry I had the pleasure of knowing,” stated 

NSCB Executive Officer Margi Grein.  “He will be missed dearly.” 

 

Tom spend the majority of his career building Hansen Mechanical into a front runner in the Las Vegas 

marketplace, serving as Vice President until May 2004.  Upon retirement, Tom remained dedicated to 

the industry sitting as management trustee on the Local 525 Plumbers and Pipefitters pension and 

health and welfare trust funds until May 2012. 

 

His strong work ethic and passionate demeanor extended to his civic contributions where he 

volunteered his time as the Nevada delegate with the Western Mechanical Labor Management 

Conference, serving as director from 2001 until his passing. 
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